
 

18th March, 2014 

Dear Jeff,  

I wanted to thank you for participation in the 2014 Transitions conference. I have heard such positive 

feedback from attendees who benefited from your sessions and continue to receive glowing reviews. 

We have just recently sent out our final survey to attendees and look forward to their feedback as well.  

Your contribution to the speaker lineup certainly leveraged the benefit of the conference to attendees. I 

had spoken to many registrants who had signed up to specifically hear what you had to say. I also 

wanted to thank you for your ongoing promotion of the conference and sharing our story on Attention 

Talk Radio.  

I hope to work closely with you in the coming years and hope you enjoyed your experience at Lynn 

University.  

Kind regards,  

Ashleigh  Fowles 

 

 

 

Ashleigh K. Fowles 

Assistant Director of Major Gifts 

3601 N. Military Trail, Boca Raton, FL 33431 
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